
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Village of Middleville Planning Commission will hold a Site Plan 
Committee meeting on Thursday, December 2, 2021, at 5:30 pm in the 
Council Chambers of the Village Hall, 100 E. Main St, Middleville, MI  
49333 
 
If you are unable to attend and wish to provide public comment, you may 
email your public comment to the following email address 
urquhartb@villageofmiddleville.org. Emails received prior to 2:00 pm on 
December 2, 2021 at the above-listed address will be distributed to 
Commission members and it will be noted that such written comments 
were received prior to the meeting. Persons with special needs who wish 
to attend should contact the Village Clerk no later than December 2, 2021 
at 2:00 pm to make arrangements for participation.  In all other respects, 
the December 2, 2021 Site Plan Committee meeting will be held in 
accordance with Michigan’s Open Meetings Act and the Council rules of 
procedure, as those rules may be modified from time to time. 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS FURTHER PROVIDED THAT, due to social 
distancing requirements and physical constraints at the Village Hall, 
members of the public wishing to attend the meeting in person must 
contact the Village Clerk prior to December 2, 2021 at 2:00 PM to make 
arrangements for participation.  
 
 
 
Posted: December 1, 2021 
Rhonda Van Polen, Deputy Village Clerk  
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